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To:  Philippine Unification Church Members in Japan (PUCMJ) 
Thru: Mr. Dante Negre, Leader, PUCMJ 
Re:  Inauguration of New Philippine HQ 
Date: April 9, 2013 

 
Dear Brothers and Sisters:  
 
Warm greetings from Philippine HQ! 
 
Thank you very much for your warm devotion and sincere dedication to support the Philippine 
Providence. We are happy to inform you that we will hold the historic Inauguration Ceremony for 
the Philippine Headquarters in the morning of April 21, 2013. 
 
All leaders and brothers and sisters around the nation will be there to witness and join this very 
important ceremony. In this regard, we would also like to especially extend the invitation to you 
and to all the members of the Japanese Commando who truly supported the HQ Construction and 
Development Project. We could not have done it without your precious help and support.  
 
Thus, we hope that you can join us on April 21 to celebrate our new building’s successful 
completion  as well as to dedicate it to our Heavenly Parent and True Parents. This is truly an 
important milestone in our movement in our nation. 
 
Thank you very much. We hope that we can all work together and march forward without pausing 
until we create a unified Cheon Il Guk Nation in the Philippines.  

See you soon. 

 
 
      

 
Sincerely yours, 

 

REV. JULIUS B. MALICDEM 
National Leader 

 
 
 
 


